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Email  Your Members of Congress
 TODAY -  tell them to 

 include postal funding  

Now is the time for urgent action to save the United States Postal Service 
from the devastating financial impact this crisis is having on its ability to operate and 
serve the American people. 

Postal workers are essential workers who proudly step up everyday and serve 
the country by processing and delivering: the mail, lifesaving medical supplies 
and prescriptions, critical information from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) and absentee ballots.

We are calling on Congress to add these provisions in the next stimulus bill:    

Tell Congress: Support Our Public Postal Service

As Congress prepares further legislation to address the ongoing COVID-19 crisis, 
it is crucial to contact all our representatives and urge them to provide the 
financial support the Postal Service desperately needs. 
To write a letter to your House Representative and Senators, go to: 
apwu.org/covidletters. Share this with your friends, family, and co-workers!   
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We are asking for everyone’s help to ensure that this pandemic does not destroy 
the U.S. Postal Service, a true national treasure and a vital part of America’s 
response and eventual recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic.  

in the next stimulus

• One-time funding of at least $25 billion;
• Funding of the difference between postage revenue and actual operating costs; 
• Compensate the USPS for paid sick leave;  
• Hazard pay for USPS workers;
• No strings attached for money borrowed by the USPS.
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